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To Ecan,

I am strongly opposed to the Bathurst proposal. This is hardly the time to be giving
consents for more coal; we are in a climate emergency. I value clean air, clean waterways
and a future involving renewable sources of energy in the future for my whaanau. Please
say no to Bathurst.

Amy Weaver


